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Please use the best evidenced-based science for decision-making on wolf conservation and
management in Washington. Wolves should be fully returned to the Washington eco-system
in sustainable wolf populations. I do not favor a hunting season for wolves once they are delisted. I
do support efforts by WDFW to continue to work with ranchers to support the implementation of
pro-active, non-lethal methods, such as range-riding, guard dogs and hazing, to decrease
wolf-livestock conflicts.
 


